From: Kay McMurry <mcmurryk726@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 8, 2022 12:28 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Inequitable benefits

CAUTION:External email.

My husband Dan and | are retired teachers in WA and life members of WEA. When we had to
select a health care plan, we discovered that PEBB plans would be more expensive for us than the
plan offered by Regence of Oregon. We were eligible to sign up for Regence because we live in
Clark County. We chose Regence and have had very good service from them.

When new benefits are given to retired teachers, too often they go only to retired employees who
are on PEBB plans. This is not fair to us and to others who chose other plans for economic
reasons. New benefits should be available to all teachers who retired from Washington public
schools.

Kay McMurry
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